

OFFICE OF THE MAYOR

Timothy M. Hanna 100 North Appleton Street Appleton, Wisconsin 54911-4799 (920) 832-6400 FAX (920) 832-5962 email: mayor@appleton.org

June 27, 2014

Members of the Common Council:

The following is being presented for your confirmation at the July 2 Council meeting:

LIBRARY BOARD

Appointment of one (1) member to fill the expired term vacated by Sarah Long-Radloff:

NANCY SCHEUERMAN 3-year term to expire June 2017

Nancy Scheuerman, longtime resident of Appleton, has had an extensive career in public education, beginning with her teaching career in Madison, Wisconsin in special education and continuing in Appleton. Nancy also served as a special education coordinator. Ms. Scheuerman was the Principal of Columbus Elementary in Appleton from 1998-2005 and Ferber Elementary from 2005-2008. She retired in 2008, but continued to serve the district in a variety of positions. She is currently the coach/mentor for student teachers from UW-Oshkosh involved in a special student teaching experience in the Appleton schools. Nancy has been a volunteer for United for Reading Success (UFRS) at McKinley School from 2008-2014 and has served in a variety of positions in the Association of Wisconsin School Administrators Association (AWSA), currently completing her six-year term as a Field Representative.

Ms. Scheuerman has been a board member of the Emergency Shelter of the Fox Valley, also serving as the President of the Board. She is a member of the Fox Valley Victim Crisis Response Team and has been an active member of the Wisconsin Alumni Association, Fox Valley Chapter, currently serving as President of the Chapter.

It is with pleasure that I make this recommendation.

Sincerely,

TIMOTHY M. HANNA Mayor of Appleton